
13. NORTHERN ROADING OPTIONS SCOPING STUDY – STUDY RELEASE AND DECISION
PROCESS

The Committee considered a report from Stuart Woods, City Streets Unit, advising the Committee of
the imminent receipt of the consultant’s completed report on the Northern Roading Options Scoping
Study, and proposing a mechanism for dealing with the report.

The report provided details of the proposed release dates and a decision process.

The Committee decided:

1. That the Committee endorse the procedure in the report for receiving and dealing with the
consultant’s completed report for the NROSS study.

2. That staff offer to provide a briefing on the report with interested groups following the report to
the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee meeting on 26 November 2002.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


